
Hello, I'm an Oregonian living in Lew Frederick's district in Portland. I have learned that the National 
Popular Vite bill is scheduled for public hearing tomorrow. I support this piece of legislation and I look 
forward to reading about thoughtful and nonpartisan debate on the subject. Please take the time to 
debate this subject and hold a vote!  
 
regards,  
 
Beth Heins 

 


